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Dear parents and carers,
A big thanks to everyone for completing the survey for us; we had a super level of response and some great feedback that we wanted to share with you.

The overwhelming response was positive with a very high number of you showing us how much you value the service that CASS provides. Particular strengths brought out were how happy your children were at CASS, the friendliness of the staff, opening hours/days, value-for-money and the range of indoor, outdoor activities as well as the trips in the holidays.

There is always room for improvement and suggestions included great ideas for extending the activities offered, e.g. forest school, team games, cinema ‘nights’ to mention but a few.

One of the major draws to CASS is the holiday care we provide which you tell us you depend on. The committee is like-minded in this but we are increasingly becoming concerned about the longevity of the entire scheme as our term-time numbers continue to fall as more schools provide their own wraparound care. With this in mind we are embarking on a major marketing campaign and hope that this with some of the improvements that you have suggested will help us to keep CASS going.
We’d dearly love any help you can give us and have a couple of options for you to think about:

· Help us to deliver our new information flyers or display posters.

· Let us know if you have any special skills or talents to help on the committee or with one-off events.
· Bring more of your ideas along to the ‘improvements event’ that we are planning for October.

· Think about joining the committee at the AGM in November with whatever level of support you are able to provide – every bit helps.

We’ll send out details for these events nearer the time (there will likely be chips available); we’d love to see you to share your ideas for improvements and hopefully recruit a few new volunteers to take CASS into the future.

CASS is unique in the invaluable service that it provides to working parents and carers  and we are passionate about keeping this going to support our local community. To do this, we rely heavily on the voluntary support provided by parents and carers on the CASS management committee. Several of us are stepping down from the committee later this year as our youngest children make the transition to secondary school. We would like to encourage parents and carers of the children currently attending CASS to join the committee as we think it is really important for you to help to shape CASS to be what you want it to be for your children, and to secure its future.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Julie or any member of the committee – Julie can point you in our direction.
Trish Dunlop
CASS chair

